
STATE OF NEBRASKA 

DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 

NOTICE OF NON-EXPEDITED TRANSFER NEX-11239 OF APPROPRIATION A-9609

Howard County Loup River Basin 

Notice is hereby given on May 19, 2025, Patricia Anderson and Mollie 

Anderson, on behalf of the Ty Cole Anderson Estate, filed in the 

Department of Natural Resources (Department) application NEX-11239 

requesting a non-expedited change of appropriation under A-9609. 

Water appropriation A-9609, with a priority date of March 31, 1958, is a 

permit to divert 0.48 cubic feet per second of water from the Loup River 

at a point of diversion in the NW¼NE¼ of Section 16, Township 15 North, 

Range 09 West of the 6th P.M. in Howard County for irrigation of 33.3 

acres. 

Application NEX-11239 requests 21.0 acres under A-9609 be transferred to 

the E½SW¼ and W½SE of Section 08, Township 15 North, Range 09 West, and 

that the point of diversion be moved to Spring Creek in the SW¼SE¼ of 

said legal description. 

Procedures to respond to this notice may be obtained by contacting the 

Surface Water Permits section of the Department at (402) 471-2363 or 

through the Department’s website at https://dnr.nebraska.gov/

surface-water/public-notice-surface-water-applications.  Additional 

project information may be obtained by contacting the Department at 

the phone number indicated above. 

Objections must be received by the Department at 245 Fallbrook Boulevard, 

Suite 201, Lincoln, NE 68521 by 5:00 p.m. on June 25th, 2025. 

Date of Notice May 28th, 2025. 

A-9609 NEX-11239 Anderson NTC

https://dnr.nebraska.gov/sites/default/files/doc/surface-water/notice-sw-application/Opportunities_for_Participation_in_Permitting_Process.pdf

